
 
 
 

PEBCC Respiratory Illness  
Events and Concert Safety Protocols 

Updated: February 24, 2025 
The health and safety of our patrons, musicians, staff, and volunteers is our top priority. 

We ask patrons who are experiencing respiratory virus and/or COVID-19 symptoms to 
please stay home from the performance. We’re happy to either refund your ticket purchase 
or convert it to a donation to the Choirs - please contact Development Manager Natalie 
Titone (ntitone@piedmontchoirs.org) for details. 

If you have had an exposure to a respiratory illness, we ask that you wear a high-quality 
(N95 or equivalent) mask for the event as an added precaution.  

We understand that there continues to be a range of comfort levels in our community with 
regard to attending live concerts, and PEBCC is committed to accommodating our patrons 
to the best of our ability.  
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